
 

Albemarle Walk and Stockwell Park Walk – update 

23 October 2020 

Construction project 

We’re now in the process of installing new aluminium panels to the light wells and these should be 

finished by Friday 23 October (pictures below).  

The fire stopping work that is now being completed by Ardmore is progressing well and we expect 

this to be completed by Wednesday 28 October.  

 

                                            

EWS1 form 

Our fire engineer BB7 is due back on-site to do an inspection on Wednesday 28 October. All being 

well we should receive sign-off for the building, and an EWS1 form should follow shortly after.  

 



 

Project costs 

If you would like a cost estimate for your property, please get in touch with  

jean-michel.eid@networkhomes.org.uk and he’ll be able to provide you with a more accurate 

estimate.  

Residents association 

We received a request for information on setting up a Residents Association (RA) at your scheme. As 

you live on the Stockwell Park estate, any RA should be set up through SW9 Community Housing as 

they will be able to guide you through the process. 

You can find out further information and guidance on RAs on the sw9 website: 

https://www.sw9.org.uk/get-involved/residents-association-guide/.  

 

Residents’ Evening Meeting  

We will once again be hosting an online residents’ meeting on Tuesday 3 November at 6:30pm. 

Please feel free to join us. This meeting will be held over Microsoft Teams, like the previous meeting. 

Joining instructions will be sent to all residents closer to the date. 
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